Procedure for absentee voting for Secretariat Members
In order to assure representation of all Members, the Secretariat shall follow the following procedures.

If a member of the Secretariat is unable to attend a scheduled meeting where a vote would be taken, that member shall have the right to submit an absentee vote.

The absentee vote may be submitted via email or in writing to the Lay Director, previous to the meeting where the vote will be taken.  It is the member’s responsibility to assure that the Lay Director has received the vote.

The absentee vote may also be sent via another member, provided it is in a sealed enveloped and marked Secret Ballot, signed by the member and delivered to the Lay Director or Current Chair Person before the vote has been taken.
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